
Dear NAME: 

 

The PAC appreciates your valuable and voluntary contributions, and is pleased to have the opportunity 

to join with you in your support of non-profit institutions through the PAC Matching Gift Program. 

 

For your information and records regarding the most recent payment made to your charity or charities 

on your behalf for the fourth quarter, please log on to your PAC Match history page here. 

 

Please remember that you may not deduct your contribution to the PAC nor the gifts made on your 

behalf by the PAC Matching Gift Program on your federal income-tax return. 

 

Matching Gift distributions made on your behalf by the PAC Matching Gift program are based on the 

most current information on file at the time of payout. Any changes made to your charity selection will 

be applied to the next Matching Gift distribution. If you have any questions about the PAC or PAC 

Matching Gift program, please contact the PAC manager. 

 

Thank you for your support of the PAC. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

PAC Matching Gift Program 


